
6 February 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Welcome to Kindergarten for 2018.  We are looking forward to a busy and 
productive year.  Students are provided with equipment to use in class and as 
part of their homework program.  
 

Students will require the items listed below.  The school has ordered these 
items on behalf of the students to ensure that all students are provided with 
good quality items at the best possible prices.  
 
1 large zippered homework folder 1 pack of whiteboard markers          
1 whiteboard 4 large glue sticks   
 

Total Cost  - $20.00  
 

Please note, folders are used to protect home 
readers and homework when travelling to and from 
school. 
 

Please complete the section below and return it 
along with $21.00 by Friday 16 February 2018. 
2017.  All payments are to be placed in the orange 
letter box near the staffroom entrance to the 
administration building or see below for on-line 
payment instructions. 

 
A GAVAN           J DEVINE  
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL         PRINCIPAL
          

(DETACH AND RETURN BY FRIDAY 16 FEBRUARY 2018) 
 

 $20.00 enclosed. 
 

 Online payment made.  Receipt number ______________________ 
For new parents – online payments can be made by logging onto the school’s 
website, clicking onto the heading ‘Make a Payment’ and following the prompts. 
 

STUDENT’S NAME: ___________________________ STUDENT’S CLASS: __________ 
 

SIGNED: ____________________________________ DATE: ____________________ 
                         (PARENT OR GUARDIAN) 
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